Publlic Library
Terrace Bay, Ont.

" KINETTES TO HELP:

The newly formed group of Kinettes have offered to help with the Mobile
Hearing Clinic. They will act as Receptionists for the Doctor or Audiologist.
The Mobile Clinic will be here August 2, 3, 4, 5. The Clinic will be in
the parking area of the McCausland Hospital. It is necessar to have an
appointment. Please phone 825-3562 and after the 12th of July phone 825-

3678. There are still appointment times not taken. This Clinic is primar-
ily for children but adults may also make appointments.

HOSPITAL BUILDING FUND:

The Board of Governors of the McCausland Hospital gratefully acknowledge
the following contributions to the building fund:

In Memoriam - $25.00 :
Personal = 94b .00
Payroll Deductions - $361.25
Kimberly-Clark's 40% - $905.63

Out "Pat-on-the-Back", for the beginning of July, goes to the Pupils and
Teachers of St. Martin Separate School. (Terrace Bay). They entertained
parents and friends with a concert and gave the "silver collection" -
$105.61 - to the Hospital Building Fund. Thank you!

Total cash in the building fund as of July 5 = $291,095.22

Building Fund Committee
and Public Relations
- McCausland Hospital




